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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1377 directs the Institute for the Study of Free Enterprise at Oklahoma State University to 

continue at the same location as the School of Civic and Economic Thought and Leadership. The 

measure directs the school to operate as a stand-alone academic entity and directs the Board of 

Regents for Oklahoma Agricultural and Mechanical Colleges to allocate appropriate funding for 

the operations of the school. The bill directs the school by October 1, 2024, to electronically 

submit a report that includes information about funding, faculty positions, courses, student 

enrollment, and events, initiatives, or publications. It allows the chairs of the legislative 

committees with responsibility over higher education to request that the director of the school 

appear before their committees to report on the school’s achievements. 
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